Message

From: Christina Erwin [CErwin@esassoc.com]

Sent: 7/18/2018 8:34:32 AM

To: Lisa Trifiletti [lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com]

CC: mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org; Brian Boxer [BBoxer@esassoc.com]; fljackson@cityofinglewood.org

Subject: Re: Mon the 23rd

Lisa,

I think a check-in call makes sense, even if it's brief. Keep the 11:00 am call, cancel the 1:00 pm call? No need for a face-to-face meeting if there is not significant substantive information to share.

Thanks, Christina

Christina Erwin ESA | 916.231.1271 cerwin@esassoc.com

> On Jul 18, 2018, at 7:32 AM, Lisa Trifiletti <lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com> wrote:

> Good morning team,

> I Hope you are well and having a good morning I am wondering about whether or not we should have a meeting on Monday the 23rd. I have reached out to Loren and Dennis to find out if they have anything new to share and waiting for a response, but at this point I still do not see a need for another workshop without an updated site plan. Do you guys believe we need to get together in person or should we just do a check-in call?

> Lisa Trifiletti > (310) 738-2099